
Dear Members of the illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the illinois Poflution Contro Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary reHef

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the illinois Poilution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, DocketNo. .PCB2Oi2-126)

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
.Vatjanc,JJ.oQRetNQPCB

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, cIcet,.NoPCB,,2Oi2126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15
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Dear Members of the Winois Pollution Control Board:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
Variance. Docket No. PCB 2012-126).. ....

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief

recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance Docket No,. PCB 2Q12-126)

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and taxrevenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time tomake the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can Improve air quality byachieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs andlivelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the llnois Pohiton Contro Board:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the cosfly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.
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Please compfete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois Pollution Contro Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCS 2012-126).

recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of welt-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the lHnos Po!uton Contr& Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 201 2-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15



Dear Members of the Illinois PoHution Control Board:

1 support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers
provide hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax
revenues that are used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to
make the costly upgrades. P’ease grant this request so AER can improve air quality by
achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and
livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.
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Please complete, return fax to (309) 401-3213 OR return to your supervisor before Aug. 15


